
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE Friday, May 30, 2025 
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
  

Tomorrow is the last day of extended landfill hours and free brush 
disposal  

 
(Barrie, ON) – The City of Barrie is reminding residents that this Saturday, May 31, 2025, will be the 
final day for extended depot hours at the landfill (8:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.), and free disposal of brush 
and yard waste. 
  
As part of the response to the late March ice storm, the City offered extended depot hours at the 
landfill every Saturday to support cleanup efforts. The City also waived disposal fees for residential 
brush and yard waste to help residents manage storm debris. 
 
After May 31, the landfill will return to its regular Saturday hours of 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., and 
standard disposal fees will apply to all materials, including brush and yard waste. Residents are 
encouraged to take advantage of the final day of extended hours and free disposal opportunity this 
Saturday. 
 
The landfill site is located at 272 Ferndale Drive North. For full details on landfill hours, fees, and 
accepted materials, visit barrie.ca/landfill. 
 
Residents are also reminded that the City is conducting a final curbside collection of ice storm debris 
from June 2 to 7, and residents are asked to have all storm-related tree debris placed at the curb no 
later than June 1 to guarantee pickup. For more information visit barrie.ca/IceStorm.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Emily O’Brien 
Communications Advisor 
emily.obrien@barrie.ca 
705-627-0796 
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